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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Kayla Bosak <kayla.bosak@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 11:46 AM
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-

StPaul)
Subject: Re: Assessment

Ok thank you for the clarification.  
 
The previous owner said he paid all garbage bills before March and he called in yesterday about this and was told they 
are looking in to it. 
 
Thanks, 
Kayla 
 
On Mon, Jul 20, 2020 at 11:43 PM CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Ms. Bosak, 

Just want you to know if the previous owner refused to pay the $53.91, you will be responsible for the assessment.   

  

  

  

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8563 

F: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  

  

  

  

  



2

From: Kayla Bosak <kayla.bosak@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 12:43 PM 
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: Assessment 

  

I forgot to add our address: 

  

1901 Juliet Ave 

Saint Paul, MN 55105 

  

On Mon, Jul 20, 2020 at 12:41 PM Kayla Bosak <kayla.bosak@gmail.com> wrote: 

Good afternoon, 

  

We received a notice for an assessment regarding delinquent garbage bills for services provided from October through 
December, 2019 totaling $53.91.  

  

We just bought this house in March, 2020. We forwarded this notice to the previous owner and asked that he pay the 
$53.91 before 3:30pm on July 22nd.  

  

We will continue to follow up and ensure payment. Please let us know if there is anything else we need to do.  

  

Thank you! 

Kayla 

701-866-6767 


